
Welcome to Brompton-on-Swale 

Primary School!  
Hello! My name is Miss Turner and I am 

so excited that you will be joining my FS 

class in September.  

Here is some information to help you 

feel ready for starting school. It’s going 

to be a great adventure! 

 
Here is our school building situated in 

the lovely village of Brompton-on-Swale. 

This is the gate where you will enter 

the school grounds and where your 

family will collect you at the end of 

the school day. 

This is our super smart school uniform. 

At Brompton-on-Swale we wear navy blue 

and big smiles too! 



 

 

 

 

In FS, we are explorers, artists, builders, bakers, scientists, readers, 

performers, gardeners….and so much more! We can’t wait for you 

to join us. 

This is the hall where we eat our 

lunch. There is always something 

yummy on the menu – fish and 

chips is our favourite!  

Welcome to our lovely FS classroom 

where you will learn and play! We 

also have a fabulous outdoor area 

and a Woodland Garden that we 

learn in too. 


